Attention: Families with Preschool age children who are 4 years of age by December 1,
2017

There is an immediate possibility of free full-day preschool beginning in January 2018 in the
Dearborn Public Schools (next month). The family must be eligible based on risk factors and not
currently enrolled in a GSRP program. If interested, families may pick up an application at the
Cotter Early Childhood Center, 13020 Osborn or call Nadia Berry at 313-827-6150.

Please respond immediately as slots are limited. Families must live in the city of Dearborn.

Please forward this to all Dearborn families with 4-year-olds.
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